
 
  

        
     

   

 

 

       
     

 
  

 
  

 
 

 
  

    
  

 

  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

    
   

  
  

 
 

   
 

 
 

 
  

 

 

State of California—Health and Human Services Agency 
California Department of Public Health 

Food and Drug Branch – Drug Recalls 

California Drug Recall Information Sheet 
FDA warns consumers 

B. Braun Issues Voluntary Nationwide Recall of 0.9% Sodium Chloride for Injection USP 1000 mL 
in E3 Containers Due to the Potential for Particulate Matter and Leakage 

Recall Date Product Description Recalling Firm Recall Reason 
08/08/2024 0.9% Sodium Chloride for 

Injection USP 1000 mL in E3 
containers 

B. Braun Medical Inc. There is a potential 
for particulate matter 
and fluid leakage of 
the containers. This 
carries a risk for a 
reasonable 
probability of 
embolic phenomena 
such as stroke or 
ischemia/infarct to 
other organs and 
possible infection if 
these particulates 
are not sterile that 
could lead to 
permanent damage 
or impairment of 
body function which 
could be life-
threatening. 

Recall Class Product Identification Distribution Affected Dates 
N/A Packaging:

NACL INJ 0.9% 
1000ML – E8000 
Expiration date: 31 March, 2025 

Lot number: J2L763, 
J2L764 

NDC Number: 0264-7800-09 

Nationwide Distributed between 
01 February 2024 – 
28 February 2024 

For additional information, please visit the FDA website. 

CDPH Food and Drug Branch 
MS 7602 ● P.O. Box 997435 ● Sacramento, CA 95899-7435 

(916) 650-6500 ● (916) 650-6650 FAX 
Internet Address: www.cdph.ca.gov 

http://www.cdph.ca.gov/
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CEH/DFDCS/Pages/FDBPrograms/DrugSafetyProgram/DrugRecalls.aspx
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CEH/DFDCS/Pages/FDBPrograms/DrugSafetyProgram/DrugRecalls.aspx
https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/b-braun-issues-voluntary-nationwide-recall-09-sodium-chloride-injection-usp-1000-ml-e3-containers?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
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